
ENVIRONMENT & DEVELOPMENT SERVICES

MEMORANDUM

Application for Variation of Premises Licence, Toffs Nightclub, Toff Green

With regard to the above application for a variation, I would like to make the
following representations.

I would like to object to the extent of the smoking area. It would be preferable if the
area was reduced in size such that the seating and covered area is screened by the
adjacent wall such that it would provide a barrier between the patrons and the
windows of nearby sensitive properties and remove the direct line of site to the
windows.

Reason: To prevent a public nuisance.

If the plans were amended to comply with my above recommendations, I would have
no objections. This has been discussed with the applicant.

Regards

lan Gray
Senior Environmental Protection Officer

From: lan Gray

To: Lesley Cooke

Extn: 1567

Date: 19 April 2007


